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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Karen Wilson 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
12th August 2022 
 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
The Jersey Care Model 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 2nd August 2022, which provided an update on the Jersey Care 
Model (JCM) and an explanation for your decision to ‘pause’ the programme.  
 
The Panel has considered your response and would like to ask further questions, which we hope 
you can assist with. These are as follows:  
 

• How many members of staff are currently employed within the Health and Community 
Services Department to deliver the JCM programme and what work are they undertaking 
during this period of ‘pause’? 
 

• How much has been spent on delivering the JCM to date and what has the money been spent 
on? (Including a breakdown) 

Please can you also provide an up-to-date organisational chart of the team working on the delivery 
of the JCM programme.  
 
We would ask that you provide a response by 19th August 2022. If you have problems with this 
timeframe, please let me know.  
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance on the matter. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Deputy Geoff Southern 
Chair 
Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel 
 
 
 


